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Olivia Sontag

From: Becky Mitchell <beckym2010@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 10:20 PM
To: Olivia Sontag
Subject: Hotel

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello, 
 
I am writing to you about the hotel. I do not feel the meeting for the public regarding it should be help on a week day 
morning. It should be in the evening. 
 
Thanks you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Becky Mitchell 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


